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Animal Intake Policy 
 
Rakki-Inu Akita Rescue (RIAR) specifically rescues dogs that are Akita and Akita mixes. RIAR does not 
discriminate based on age or health of the animal, however we will not take dogs who have been 
evaluated as aggressive towards people. RIAR has all dogs evaluated by an Akita experienced volunteer 
prior to being taken into rescue, and are only placed in foster homes that are inspected and Akita 
experienced. RIAR will take in pregnant mothers, mothers with nursing litters, puppies, adult dogs, and 
seniors. If coming from a private owner, not a shelter or other rescue, we obtain an owner release form, 
giving RIAR full legal custody of the animal. From another rescue, we will complete an animal transfer 
form. 
 
All of our fosters are microchipped, dewormed, vaccinated, and spayed/neutered upon entering rescue. 
They are kept on a good quality food, have regular veterinary care, are automatically tested for 
hypothyroidism (if 18 month or older, or are exhibiting symptoms if younger), and are kept on 
flea/heartworm prevention year-round. 
 
Attached, please find copies of our Owner Release Form and our Animal Custody Record, which are filled 
out at time of intake and updated as necessary. 
 
If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Kira Brown 
President 
Rakki-Inu Akita Rescue, INC 
 

http://www.vaakitarescue.org


 



 



 




	 

